
 
 
 
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP) 

Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11 (4th floor),  

1200 Brussels 

 Belgium 

 

Ref no: 139/2023 

Zagreb, 19. December 2023. 
 
 
 
Subject: Support letter for Darija Kuruc Poje, MPharm for the EAHP Board elections 
 
 
Dear András Süle, 
 
On the behalf of hospital section of the Croatian Pharmaceutical Society, I am happy to submit a 
support letter for our candidate Darija Kuruc Poje. For more than ten years Darija is very active in the 
area of hospital pharmacy. 
 
In Croatian Pharmaceutical Society Darija utilizes her skills and knowledge very well and they include 
good hardworking, interpersonal, and organizational skills acquired as hospital pharmacy manager. 
Furthermore, Darija took part in organizing various meetings in CPS on national and international 
levels in recent years. Darija is also a valuable Clinical pharmacy section board member in our 
organization and continually supporting work of hospital clinical pharmacists in Croatia. Darija always 
encourages and motivates others to move hospital pharmacy forward. For instance, as the first 
Croatian clinical pharmacist in comprehensive antimicrobial stewardship team, Darija is sharing her 
knowledge and experience with other peers and colleagues including her coworkers at the hospital.  
 
Darija is strongly motivated to continue taking high responsibility as the Vice-president of EAHP and to 
keep strengthening the role of hospital pharmacist as visible and valuable part of healthcare system. 
 
We would be honored to continue to have Croatian representative as a Board Member of your 
respectable organization. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dario Briški 
Executive director of Croatian Pharmaceutical Society 
 
 
 
 

 
 


